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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

I live in M i Pleasant Township, Washington County, This area has been overrun with drilling sites, I
would like to add my support to those requesting that the DEP not weaken proposed discharge
standards for TDS levels or for sulfates and chlorides, to stop permits until the new rules are in place,
to add discharge standards for contaminants in drilling wastewater such as bromides, arsenic,
benzene, radium and others, and track wastewater from drilling sites to treatment plants.

Thank you,

Toni Sidick
32 Bowen Road
McDonald, PA 15057


